
 
 

Trumpington Street, Cambridge, CB2 IQA 
 
 

Please subscribe to our 
PIANO FUND 

 

 
 

 
St Botolph’s has acquired a recital-quality grand piano 

to enhance our worship and to enable us 
to present professional concerts 

 
~~~~~~~~~~ 

 
See over for how you may subscribe 

to our Piano Fund, and for details of the 
Inaugural Recital on 17th July 

 



Giving to St Botolph’s 
 
The Boston Piano has been purchased via a loan from a private donor, repayable by 2024. The 
PCC and congregation of St Botolph’s are keen to acquire the piano on a permanent basis. 

The PCC is unable to fund the acquisition from existing funds, which are largely restricted 
to spending on the fabric of the building and the day-to-day costs of the benefice.  Our ambition 
is to raise sufficient funds through donations from friends to enable the piano to become a vital 
part of growing the musical activities of the church, including renting out the church for 
rehearsals and concerts that will bring much-needed revenue to St Botolph’s. 
 
We welcome gifts of any size, whether one-off or regular giving by standing order.  There are 
three ways to donate: 
 

1. By cheque made out to “The PCC of St Botolph’s” and sent to David Eastwood, St Botolph’s PCC, 
2 Duxford Road, Cambridge CB22 4ND. 
 

2. By direct BACS transfer to St Botolph’s, either as a one-off donation or as a standing order.  
Account details are: The PCC of St Botolph’s, Sort code: 60-04-23, Account number: 54595533. 
Please include ‘Piano Fund’ in the reference box. 
 

3. Via our website at https://www.stbotolphcam.org on the 
page “Supporting St Botolph’s” in the menu for Church 
Matters.  The QR code will take you directly to this page. 

 
In each case, please email the Treasurer, David Eastwood, 
at dgreastwood@gmail.com to make him aware that 
your donation relates to the Boston Piano.  If you are a UK 
taxpayer we are able to claim Gift Aid, which has the 
effect of increasing the value of your donation to St 
Botolph’s by 25%.  David can supply the appropriate 
form.  

 
 

Inaugural Recital 
by Nathan Williamson 

 

to celebrate the new piano at St Botolph’s, the 
150th anniversary of Ralph Vaughan Williams,  

and the world premiere of 24 Preludes and Fugues by 
Christopher Brown 

 
Sunday July 17th 2022 at 3.00pm 

For further details see St Botolph’s Church website 
https://www.stbotolphcam.org/Groups/348193/Future_events.aspx 

 

 


